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News: UEIL welcomes Pam Oil and Hexol as newest members 
Brussels, 29 May 2025 - The Union of the European Lubricants Industry (UEIL), representing the interests of the European lubricants sector, is pleased to announce the addition of Pam Oil Company Limited and Hexol Lubricants as its newest members.
Pam Oil, an independent lubricating oil manufacturer based in Galway, Ireland, was founded in 1987. The company supplies high-quality lubricants across the island of Ireland and is known for its strong regional presence and customer-focused approach.
Hexol Lubricants, headquartered in Romania, specializes in the production and distribution of automotive and industrial lubricants, greases, and automotive chemicals. With a growing footprint in the European market, Hexol brings innovation and expertise to the UEIL network.
Mattia Adani, UEIL President, said: ‘We are delighted to welcome Pam Oil and Hexol to UEIL. This expansion of our membership base affirms UEIL’s mission to create a dynamic and inclusive network within the lubricants industry.’ 
Daniel Treacy, Pam Oil, said: ‘Joining UEIL marks an exciting milestone for Pam Oil. We look forward to contributing to the organization’s efforts and collaborating with peers across Europe to advance the industry.’
Daniel Condratov, Hexol, said: ‘We are proud to become part of UEIL and support its mission. This membership represents a valuable opportunity to share expertise, stay aligned with European policy developments, and help shape the future of the lubricants industry.’
UEIL’s mission is to represent and defend the interests of the lubricant industry in Europe and to support informed EU policy making, while raising awareness of the value and benefit of the lubricants industry for the economy, society, and the environment.
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